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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Portfolio 

Question No. 78 

Senator Humphries asked the following question at the hearing on 30 May 2013: 

 

Protective security policy framework 

 

Provide an update for your department/agency, including what is your current compliance level, 

what are you doing to manage risk, what is being done to comply with the mandatory requirements 

and details of any department/agency specific policies and procedures. 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

 

Like other Australian Government agencies, the organisations that make up the Attorney-General’s 

portfolio are progressively implementing the Protective Security Policy Framework (PSPF) and are 

working towards compliance with the mandatory provisions of the PSPF. As required under the 

PSPF, a full report on compliance status will be prepared in August 2013. 

 

 

 

 

 


